

April 28, 2025

Thank you somuch!

Puget Sound Anglers-NOPC PO Box 2726 Sequim, WA 98382

Dear Puget Sound Anglers,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,000.00 to be used for the Puget Sound Anglers' NOPC Wally Pohlod Memorial Scholarship. We are deeply grateful for your commitment to PC students. Your scholarship enables students to focus on their success rather than financial concerns. Thank you!

This is an exciting and transformative time at PC, and you are playing a pivotal role. With our community's support, our Foundation has been instrumental in new program growth this year. We are so excited about the new Natural Resources Program at the Forks campus, the restart of the Auto Tech Program with a focus on EV technology, and the many options now available for our bachelor's degree, including Behavioral Health, Tribal Governance and more. Every student in new programs launched this year received a PC Foundation scholarship, and many more in existing programs have as well, whether seeking professional/technical training or a transfer degree. Our Foundation continues to provide emergency aid for students who, without this funding, would be faced with dropping out. Your generosity helps us to achieve this life-changing work!

We know that you have many options for your charitable giving, and we are grateful that you have chosen Peninsula College Foundation. Thank you, and please don't hesitate to reach out if you ever have any questions.

With warmest regards,

Cheryl Crane

Executive Director

ccrane@pencol.edu

(360) 417-6400

Suzy Ames

President, Peninsula College

sames@pencol.edu

(360) 417-6200

If applicable, this letter can serve as a receipt for tax purposes and acknowledges, unless otherwise noted, that no goods or services were given in exchange for the contribution made. The Foundation's taxpayer ID number is 91-1589749.